
Dillingham 
Home Fair! 

You're invited! 
Volunteers are organizing a Dillingham Home Fair as part of Dillingham’s annual Beaver Round Up 

celebration.   The Fair will be held on Friday February 28, 2025, from 9:00 a.m. to 6:00 p.m.  The event will 
take place at the Dillingham Senior Citizens Center. 

Volunteers hope that the fair will be an opportunity to provide current and future homeowners with 
information that will be useful and fun 

• Buying a home
• Building a home

• Home maintenance

• Making a home safe
• Decorating a home
• Insuring a home

• Home energy
efficiency

• Reducing costs

Volunteers expect that there will be the following 
opportunities for participation 

Vendor Half-Tables 
Bring your printed 

brochures, business cards 
and displays.  You will be 
expected to staff/monitor 

your own table. 

Bulletin 
Board/Information 

Table
For those that don’t want a 

table but want to display 
brochures, business cards 

or single printed items.  
Bring your own printed 

materials. 

Talking Circles 
Space will be set aside so 
that vendors/participants 
can make brief 15-minute 

presentations regarding 
their business or service 

We’re inviting builders, sellers, handy men/women, businesses, retailers, agencies, and more.  You would be a 
great addition!  Please consider participating in our first-ever Home Fair!  Since this is a new event, we are 
uncertain about the number of displays.  We’re offering a half-table to vendors.  To reserve a half-table or 

obtain more information please contact the following 
nushwac@hotmail.com 

mailto:nushwac@hotmail.com
Abigail Flynn
Cross-Out



There will be no charge for a half-table at the Fair.  Displays will be limited to one half-table per 
participant and the number of tables may be limited (depending upon how many 

displays/organizations participate). 

We hope that you will participate! Don’t hesitate to contact us with any questions or to reserve your 
table! 


